



Fallon Food Hub Cooperative, INC Board Meeting Minutes
December 6th, 2017
The Fallon Food Hub Cooperative, INC (FFHC) held a public meeting on Wednesday, December 6h, 2017 at the FFHC at 40. E. Center Street #5, Fallon NV, 89406 at 12:00 p.m.
Regular Agenda Items
Call to order at 12:00p.m. by President Carol Lloyd
Public Comment- None
Roll Call Carol Lloyd, FFHC Board president, Jake Coval, FFHC Treasurer, June Lindsey, FFHC Board Director,
Diana Johnson, FFHC Board Director, Sara Champneys, FFHC Board Secretary, Farmer Rick Lattin, Member, John Rau, Member, Farmer Ron Peterson, Member. 
Review and adoption of agenda: June Lindsey motioned to approve agenda. Jake Coval second that motion. Motion passed unanimously.
Review and adoption of November 15th minutes:  Carol mentioned her name was misspelt and to include the approval of the CDBG Equipment quote. Diana motioned to approve amended minutes. June second that motion. Amended minutes motion passed unanimously. 
Financial Report: Jake Coval presented the financial report. Interim Executive Director Kelli Kelly asked to be taken off the list as a check signer. Carol suggested to appoint Sara Champneys as a check signer in place of Kelli Kelly. Diana motioned to approve. June second that motion. Motion to appoint Sara Champneys as a check signer passed unanimously. 
Interim Executive Director Report: Kelli Kelly presented and reviewed printed report and supporting documents. 
Strategic Plan Update:  Carol mentioned that Pam Powell with the Cooperative Extension will be facilitating the strategic plan. She will be sending out a survey to help drive the direction of the strategic plan.  Survey will be going out to members and CSA participants. After the survey results are in, there will need to be a four- hour meeting to put together the plan. The date for the meeting will need to be the last week in January or the first week of February. Carol said she will email suggested dates. 
Annual Meeting Update: Carol said the annual meeting will be after the strategic plan is put together, either the last of February or early March. 
Board of Directors update: None from the board. Ron Peterson, member, asked when the CSA for 2018 will start. Kelli said May just like 2017 schedule. Ron then asked when the farmers meeting will be. Kelli said she will be scheduling a meeting, but that is it hard to put together a large meeting and may need to do one-on-one meetings. Ron asked if there would be a change in the cost regarding products for the CSA. Kelli said that it would be up for conversation. Rick Lattin said that himself and Ron are now growing greens for the Food Hub. 
Meeting adjourned 12:46 p.m. 
Respectfully submitted,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Sara Champneys, FFHC Board Secretary 
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